
Are you looking for some hands-on research experience? 

  
Geography majors Dan Stoffle and Caitlyn Quinton assisting with research 

We have projects that can use your help this summer!   

We are looking for two or three students who would like to assist this 
summer with studies in the Geography Department’s Laboratory of 
Paleoenvironmental Research, for course credit in Geography 494: 
Undergraduate Research Experience.   

These studies focus on learning about past fires, climate change, and human 
impacts on the environment from lake-sediment cores.  The Geography 494 
positions for course credit can lead to opportunities down the line for paid 
internships, travel for field work, and honors theses.  

If you are interested, email Sally Horn (shorn@utk.edu) for more 
information and to sign up!  
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